Congratulations to the following players who have been selected in the U14’s girls
Squad. Thank you to all players who trialled. As always, the selection process is
always difficult.

Please email roostersruletouch@gmail.com to confirm your position in the squad
before the first training session. If you have any questions, please ask.

The Eastern Suburbs Roosters U14’s girls team will compete at the NSW Junior
State Cup Tournament in Wagga Wagga on the 18, 19 and 20 February 2022.

The U14s Girls first training session will be held at Rowland Park at 6.15pm
Monday 29 November. Final team selection and the nomination of shadows will be

made prior to Christmas.

Congratulations to the following players.

Bianka Batten

Emily Henville

Helena O’Brien

Indeia Booc

Isla Mahon

Jessica Henville

Kalia Finau

Lily Cooney

Malaina A Peters

Margot Hindmarsh
Matilda McMahon
Matilda Wilmer

Olivia Davis

Piper Savins

Sadie Ann Juneja

Siara McCreery
Tara Hill




